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RABBI LOOKSTEIN

will speak on

"MODERN VIEW OF SACRIFICE"

This Sabbath at 10:30 A. M.

JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN, Rabbi

ROBERT R. FINGEROTH, Cantor JOS. E. ADLER, Sexton



Schedule of Services

FRIDAY

Lighting of Candles 6:00 P.M.
Mincha Services 6:00 P.M.

SATURDAY

Morning Services 9:00 A.M.
Children's Services 10:30 A.M.

Weekly Portion: Vayikra
Leviticus, 1:1-5:26

Haftorah, Isaiah, 43:21-44:23
Mincha Services 5:50 P.M.

Discourse in Yiddish
Follows Mincha

Daily Services
w • c v* f 6:30 A.M.Morning Services ^ 7*15 AM

Evening Services 5:55 P.M.

Coming Events

Saturday, March 25th—Bar Mitzvah of
Joseph M. Backer 9:00 A.M.

Saturday, March 25th—Children's Serv¬
ices 10:30 A.M.

Sunday, March 26th, Spring Dansant,
Young People's League, Social
Hall 8:30 P.M.

Monday, March 27th — Talmud Class,
Library 8:30 P.M.

Wednesday, March 29th — Girl Scout
Meeting _ 3:30 P.M.

Wednesday, March 29th—Sixth Birth¬
day Party of Boy Scouts, Central
Jewish Institute 8:00 P.M.

Wednesday, March 29th — Cultural
Class 8:30 P.M.

Girl Scout News
We are pleased to announce that

we have secured the services of a

leader for our Girl Scout Group. Miss
Thelvina Finker, who has had a great
deal of experience with scouts, will,
we feel certain, accomplish much with
our active girls. Miss Finker is well
qualified as a leader, having come to
us highly recommended by Hunter
College.

Congratulations!
One of the oustanding events of the
week in the Kehilath Jeshurun Family
was the marriage of our member, Dr.
Abraham Friedman, son of our es¬
teemed Trustee, Dr. Samuel Friedman,
to Miss Sylvia Karpf, on Tuesday,
March 21st, at the Waldorf-Astoria
Hotel. We congratulate the entire
family and extend to the young couple
our sincerest wishes for much happi¬
ness for many years to come.

* * *

To Mr. and Mrs. Max Backer, we ex¬
tend hearty congratulations upon the
Bar-Mitzvah of their son, Joseph M.,
this Saturday. We sincerely hope
Joseph will always be a source of
great happiness to his family and a
credit to the Jewish people.

Parent - Teacher
Association Meeting

Dr. Sidney H. Hoenig, a member of
the Faculty of the Yeshiva College
and Executive Director of the Hebrew
Teachers' Training School For Girls, ad¬
dressed the meeting of the Parent-
Teacher Association of the Ramaz
Academy. Dr. Hoenig spoke of the
Origin of Religious Institutions and in
that connection told how Parent-
Teacher Associations came into being.
It was an intensely interesting meet¬
ing.



PASSOVER

"Let all who are hungry come and eat, and let all who are needy join me

in celebrating Passover". Thus reads the opening paragraph of the Seder service.
How will you feel, when you read this passage, if you have neglected to carry
out this injunction? What a feeling of satisfaction you will experience if you have
the knowledge you have done your share in providing a few bare necessities
for the ever-increasing number of destitute Jews, native and refugee.

The need for funds is greater than at any previous year. Send your contribu¬
tion at once to the Synagogue office. Make your donations as liberal as possible.
GIVE UNTIL IT FEELS GOOD! Then, and then only, can you answer the tradi¬
tional four questions in the proper Jewish spirit. Then you can truly recite "And
had God not delivered our ancestors from foreign bondage, who knows but what

we, our children and our children's children would have been compelled to serve
Pharoah?" In our days—Hitler!

OUR BAZAAR

Our Bazaar and Rummage Sale is now in progress at 907 Columbus Avenue,
and promises to be a great success. Our women, headed by our vivacious and
capable chairman, Mrs. Bessie Goodman, have been marvellous in their efforts
towards making this year's Bazaar a success. They have given of their time
and labor willingly and frequently. Anyone wishing to help may call the office
and make the necessary arrangements. We can even use more merchandise!
We will gladly call for any contribution. If possible, please send it to the store
and we will appreciate your kindness.



Our "Cultural" Class
Rabbi Lookstein held his audience

spellbound last week when he dis- •
cussed the elements of similarity dur-
ing the various epochs of Jewish per- ,

secution. Starting with the crusades
in the eleventh century and ending
with the Dreyfus case in the nine¬
teenth, the Rabbi pointed out the
underlying causes of each outburst
against the Jews and the international
repercussions which each aroused.
The Rabbi's masterful handling of

this time-worn subject injected into
each one a spirit of optimism for the
ultimate restoration of Jewish rights.
There were many questions asked,

all of which were answered in the

scintillating manner characteristic of
Rabbi Lookstein. In answer to a state¬

ment by an eminent physician that,
while medical science, through its re¬

search, has learned the cure for many

epidemics by separating the germ
from the host, there seems to be no

solution for the epidemic of Anti-
Semitism, the Rabbi responded in like
medical terms. In order to kill the germ, we

must build up the host and to build up the
host we must provide an old-fashioned
diet of religious education and re¬

ligious action.
Dr. and Mrs. Samuel Gross were the

very gracious hosts that evening and,
despite the heavy rain-storm, a large
crowd gathered unwilling to allow
weather to interfere with "Culture".
The next meeting will be held Wed¬

nesday, March 29th, at 8:30 o'clock at
the home of Mr. and Mrs. Abraham
Polstein, 12 East 87th Street. A cor¬
dial invitation is extended to all who
may wish to join the class.

Welcome'
We welcome to the Kehilath

Jeshurun membership Mr. Samuel Fine
and Mr. Elliot Siegel, sons-in-law of
our late revered honorary Trustee,
Moses Davis. It is noteworthy to re¬

late that immediately after the week
of Shiva for Mr. Davis, Mr. Fine and
Mr. Siegel designated their intention
of affiliating themselves with our syna¬

gogue and gave Rabbi Lookstein their
signed applications for membership.
We are indeed happy to welcome

them in our midst and we sincerely
trust their association with Kehilath

Jeshurun will be an active and pleas¬
ant one.

A Reminder
Just a reminder of the SPRING DAN-

SANT to be given by the Young
People's League, Sunday, March 26th,
in our Social Hall. Plans have been

made for a truly grand affair and all
the young folks are urged to attend.
Come with your friends. Admission is
only 69c per person.

Many Thanks
The Congregation is greatly indebt¬

ed to Mr. Harry Fischel for his gen¬

erosity in donating two exhaust fans
and for the installation of them in the
Chapel. With characteristic thought-
fulness, Mr. Fischel provided these
fans for the comfort of daily worship¬
pers, all of whom are most apprecia¬
tive of this good deed. It is our hope
that we may continue to be the
recipient of Mr. Fischel's kindness for
many years to come.



CARLTON CATERERS
Exclusive kosher catering to the discriminate for all occasions

— at all leading hotels, temples, homes —

50 CENTRAL PARK SOUTH

Phone ELdorado 5-0298 NATHAN TROTSKY

Comply with Strictest

Orthodox Requirements

Funeral Service of the
Highest Standard at a
Price you can afford.

RIVERSIDE
Memorial Chapel, Inc.

Amsterdam Avenue at 76th Street, New York

ENdicott 2-6600

FAr Rockaway 7-7100
NEw Rochelle 1286

CHARLES ROSENTHAL
Director



Supervision of
Rabbi Mosheh Shapiro,

Atlantic City
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